# JUNE 2024

Happy June, Occoneechee Lodge! Hopefully everyone had a blast at this year's Spring Inductions. It was for sure one of the best events of this year. For those who missed it, or just want to relive it a little (we dont blame you!), here's a recap of the weekend! We had around 200 Candidates do their Ordeal, and Friday night we had the Elangomat meeting. A huge thank you to all of the Arrowmen who served as Elangomats! After the meeting, the candidates took their vow of silence and headed off to their Pre Ordeal Ceremonies. The candidates then slept under the stars, and awoke the next morning to do their Service! We had many service projects, such as repainting around camp, cleaning up some paths and trails, and setting up canvas tents and cots for summer camp. After their service, the Candidates ate dinner and then headed off to their Ordeal Ceremonies, where they were officially sashed and became Arrowmen! Thank you to the 3 Pre Ordeal and 4 Ordeal Ceremony Teams who served during 2024 Spring Inductions.







# **Saturday Activities**

Aside from service projects. there were many other activities happening Saturday! AIA had a dance practice, Vigil Committee had a Vigil meeting, Ceremony Teams had a Ceremonies Lunch together, and Ceremony Teams and Committees set up the rings for that night. Due to unfortunate weather, though, Ceremonies were held in different rooms of the Grand Lodge.



## WWW, Charlotte Zanone & Olive McDunn

# ThundyVille!!

Since Occoneechee Lodge recently went to Conclave with the theme "Occoneecheeville", we decided to switch it up a bit and introduce a new edition of Thunderfest, "ThundyVille!". There was so many fun things to do, such as a water slide, a dunk tank, and even getting to pie your Chapter and Lodge Officers in the face! Hopefully you all enjoyed ThundyVille as much as we did.